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March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Re: Y6 Leavers Hoodies 

ETPFA will be providing each child in Y6 with a leavers hoodie.  The hoodies have the 

name of the school on the front and individual children’s first names making up the 

number 24 in classic leavers hoodie style on the back.  EPTFA will be covering the cost of 

purchasing the hoodies and we are therefore not asking for any financial contribution 

from parents or carers. 

In order for us to place the order, we need to know what size hoodie your child requires 

and also how they would like their first name to appear on the back of the hoodie i.e full 

or shortened version.  The sizes available are detailed below.   

 

 

 

If you think your child may need a different size to those listed, 

please get in touch.  We do not order any spares so please 

consider getting a slightly bigger size if in any doubt.   

 

Please e-mail us with the following information;  

• Your child’s name and class 

• How they would like their first name to appear on the hoodie (if there are 2 children 

with the same name in the class, it is possible to put the first letter of the surname i.e. 

John S) 

• The size required. 

Please e-mail; hoodies@eptfa.org.uk by Friday 15th March 2024 with the information 

required. 

Many thanks, 

EPTFA 

Size Age Chest to fit 

L 9-11 32 inches 

XL 12-13 34 inches 
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